
 
 
 
Dear Colleague: 
 
On Monday, June 21, 2010, at 11:00 a.m., the Pennsylvania House State Government 
Committee will take up the package of bills relating to recommendations made by the 
House Select Committee on Minority, Women, and Disadvantaged Business Enterprise 
Inclusion, chaired by Rep. Jake Wheatley.  This is a critical step to getting the bills to 
the entire House of Representatives for a vote and then over to the Senate for their 
consideration. 
  
Rep. Wheatley has made it clear this is an uphill battle.  But it’s worth the fight.  If 
enacted into law, the legislation would fundamentally improve the culture and business 
opportunities for minority and women entrepreneurs in the Commonwealth of 
Pennsylvania.  
 
You are urged to call, write or email members of the State Government Committee and 
voice your support in having these bills, as amended, voted out of Committee.  Please 
click here for Committee members’ contact information. 
 
We must send a clear message that the small business community is watching. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact April Ashe, Legislative Assistant to Rep. 
Wheatley, at (717) 783-3783 or via email: AAshe@pahouse.net. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Della Clark 

Della Clark 
President 
The Enterprise Center 
http://theenterprisecenter.com 
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